
 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

This is a friendly reminder that our nomination/candidate ballots for the Holy Spirit 
Catholic School Council are due this Friday, October 9th by 7:00 pm. 

Due to recent discussions between the Ministry of Education and our School Board, 
there have been some changes to our practices for choosing our new CSC members for 
the 2020-2021 school year.   

If there are more candidates than our constitution allows, a virtual vote will take place 
on Friday, October 16th, 2020.  A new section has been added to our candidate form 
for a brief biography.  If you have already filled out a nomination/candidate form, please 
email me your biography directly (anthony.modica@ycdsb.ca) explaining what 
qualities/experiences would make you a good candidate for the Catholic School 
Council.  These biographies will be posted on our school website if the need for a vote 
arises and a Google Form will be sent to the community for our vote. 

As a result of these changes, the virtual meeting will now take place on Wednesday, 
October 21st, 2020 at 7:00 pm.  Please note that we may, in addition to taking minutes 
for our meetings, be asked to record our sessions as well.  I am awaiting more 
information from our school board on this endeavour. 

If you have not already done so and are interested in participating on our council, 
please click on the link to fill out the nomination/candidate 
form: https://forms.gle/2mWtWTuU4BonFQbv6  

Details on the roles and responsibilities of our members can be found in my previous 
letter. 

Kind Regards, 

Mr. A. Modica 

Principal 

 

mailto:anthony.modica@ycdsb.ca
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/APSaXWpJw4ssA7IpD1xViQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhXb8LP0QjaHR0cHM6Ly9mb3Jtcy5nbGUvMm1XdFdUdVU0Qm9uRlFidjZXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgBIi4t8X4oldL9SF0FOVEhPTlkuTU9ESUNBQHljZHNiLmNhWAQAAAAC

